CASEYVILLE BOARD OF ELECTIONS

NOTICE OF HEARING

Please be advised that the Election Board Hearing previously scheduled for January 8th has been rescheduled. 

The Board will convene on January 12, 2021 at 6pm at the Village Hall located at 909 S. Main Street, Caseyville, IL 62232. 

The Board will hear and may take final action on objections filed against nomination petitions. The hearing is open to the public subject to limited spacing due to social-distancing requirements. The hearing will occur in the council chambers with some overflow seating in other areas. 

Please contact the Village Hall at 618-344-1234 if you have any questions.

Date: January 7, 2021		
							Kindly,


							Caseyville Board of Elections
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